## DENVER PUBLIC SCHOOLS

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
414 FOURTEENTH STREET
ALEXANDER J. STODDARD, SUPERINTENDENT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH EDUCATION
WILLARD N. GREIM, DIRECTOR

August 17, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Doc:

Thank you very much for your letter of August 10 regarding A. Eugene Haylett. He has applied for a position here but it seems that we will not have a vacancy for the coming year that he might be able to fill.

Please remember me to Mrs. Allen, and we will be looking forward to seeing you in the near future.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Health Education

WNG dw